

November 6, 2023

Mayor Andrea Matrosovs and Council Town of The Blue Mountains 32 Mill Street Thornbury, ON N0H 2P0

RE: Thornbury BIA, New Board Member Appointment

Dear Mayor and Council of the Town of The Blue Mountains,

At the November 1st, 2023, Thornbury Business Improvement Area Board Meeting, the Board passed the following motion to request Council to appoint BIA Member Marco Santaguida to the Board of Directors. Please see the motion below for Council consideration.

THAT the Thornbury Business Improvement Area Board of Directors requests that Council of the Town of the Blue Mountains appoint Marco Santaguida to the Thornbury Business Improvement Area Board of Directors for the balance of the 2022 to 2026 Term of Council.

Marco Santaguida is the owner of Venti Venti at 16 Louisa Street E, and we welcome his interest, enthusiasm and expertise. Thank you.

Submitted on behalf of the board of management.

Sincerely,

Sarah Beveridge Chair, Thornbury BIA

Thornbury BIA

info@thornbury.ca